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NEW MILFORD DETOUR

System Wide ¢ 07/01/22 2:00 PM - 10:45 PM
NEW MILFORD DETOUR

New Milford Fireworks Friday 07.01.2022

There will be partial to full closure of streets around the New Milford
Green during the New Milford Fireworks on Friday, July 1st.

Starting at 2:00pm - 7 Route and Loop buses will not serve the New
Milford Green and instead will detour on Route 202.
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